
To all Reviewers, Parties, and Interested Persons –  
 
On August 16, 2010, TransCanada Maine Wind Development submitted to LURC a 
revised proposal for its Kibby Expansion Project (“Kibby II”). This revised proposal for 
an 11 turbine project was also sent to the Intervening Parties at the same time it was 
submitted to LURC, and has been posted on LURC’s website for this project.  At the 
September 1st regular monthly business meeting, LURC’s Commissioners approved a 
public comment period for the review of the revised proposal. A detailed schedule is 
being prepared, and will be sent to you and posted on the website in the near future.  
 
http://www.maine.gov/doc/lurc/projects/Transcanada/Transcanada.shtml#pending  
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